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lutonfoodbank.org.uk        Charity no. EW24901 
 

 

 

Dear Supporter 

 In recent months we have seen significant growth in the form of increased 

revenue streams, community activities, and improved marketing. Sadly, demand for 

food parcels has also continued to grow. In the year to April 2017, we distributed 

8,088 food parcels and meat vouchers. Distributed food items increased by over 

25% in the last year to 139,800. 

 

Many children who usually receive free school meals are at risk of going hungry 

over the summer holidays. So we depend more than ever upon the kindness of our 

supporters. 

Thank you for your continued efforts and donations. 

Salma 
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For more information please visit lutonfoodbank.org.uk/faq or call 01582 725838 

Community Awards Charity for 2017 

Charities across Luton and Bedfordshire were invited to apply for a cash 

ōƻƻǎǘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ Community Awards, and we're delighted to be 

the chosen charity for 2017. It's a welcome boost at a time when 

foodbank use is at an all-time high. 

 

 

 

ASDA fire 

Thankfully, nobody was seriously hurt in the blaze which broke out on 

Monday 6 March at the Wigmore superstore. ASDA was quick to 

promise its own donations would be unaffected, but the store's closure 

threatened customer donations, which usually number around 200 

items a week. We issued a press release highlighting our concerns, and 

coverage by local papers and radio stations brought a significant 

response from the public. 

 

Reponse 

In the wake of the fire, local retailers and other businesses rallied round. We also saw a 

surge in donations from the public, fuelled by coverage on social media, radio and TV. 

 
   ASDA and Co-op rising to the occasion 
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lutonfoodbank.org.uk        Charity no. EW24901 
 

Fundraising & food drives 

Coffee Mornings 

Four coffee mornings were run this year, with local dignitaries in 

attendance. However, the campaign was not as successful as in 

previous years, raising a modest £322. We are considering replacing it 

with a fresh concept. 

 

 

 

 

Colour Run 

Our first Colour Run was held on Saturday 22 April in Stockwood Park. 

Before the event, we organised a flashmob dance in the Mall. Luton's 

(then) Mayor joined in the warmup session, and presented a trophy to 

Shahed Koyes, the fastest runner.  

While turnout was lower than we had hoped for, the total raised after 

expenditure was £4,600. Find more pictures and video at 

lutonfoodbank.org.uk/run  

 
 

 

Collision of Strength 

Luton's Most Strongest created a huge amount of support and awareness with their inaugural 

strongman contest at Wardown Cricket Ground. The May Bank Holiday event was well 

attended, and raised £4000, which has been shared between Luton Foodbank, Kashmir 

Orphanage, and the Gambia SPOT project.         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/run
https://www.facebook.com/LutonsMostStrongest/
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For more information please visit lutonfoodbank.org.uk/faq or call 01582 725838 

Dame Kelly Holmes Trust / Luton Sixth Form College 

Students from Luton Sixth Form College supported us as part of their 

work on the Dame Kelly Holmes Trust's Get on Track programme. Two 

groups staged awareness events in Luton. One team raised £507.70 

and collected ten crates of food at the TUI offices in Wigmore. The 

other team raised £169.52 and collected sixteen crates of food in Bury 

Park. (Total value: £1,125.52.) These funds and food items will help us 

in our mission to eradicate food poverty in the Luton area. Massive 

thanks go to all concerned. 

 

 

FAST-A-THON and Feed a Child 

This year's FAST-A-THON ran concurrently with our Feed a Child campaign, which was  

publicised on local radio. At time of writing, FAST-A-THON had raised £530, and Feed a Child had 

raised more than £6,000, with the help of a series of radio features on Inspire FM. 

 

FAST-A-THON finished with a free meal provided by Mashwi 

restaurant. Newly appointed Luton Mayor, Mohammad Ayub, 

addressed the guests, announcing that Luton Foodbank is his chosen 

charity for the year! 

 

 

 

 

 

Big Iftar 

This year's Big Iftar was held in Wardown Park on Saturday 10 June. 1,200 tickets were issued in 

advance, with 300 additional people arriving on the evening. 431 food items were collected at 

the event.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.damekellyholmestrust.org/get-on-track
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/fast-a-thon-success/
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/feed-a-child-2017/
https://inspire-fm.org/
http://mashwiluton.co.uk/
http://mashwiluton.co.uk/
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lutonfoodbank.org.uk        Charity no. EW24901 
 

Actively Strengthening Resources 

In the last ten days of Ramadan, Actively Strengthening 

Resources (ASR) supported us by donating 50 boxes of food to 

give back to the local community.  

Watch out for the special ASR logo (below). Wherever you see it, 

ASR is doing something for Luton Foodbank 

 

 

The Mall, Luton 

As well as promoting the Colour Run on their website, the Mall's 

management team has allowed us to place a collection bin next to the 

escalator.1 So far, 403 food items have been put in the collection bin. 

We were also permitted to arrange a flashmob to promote the Colour 

Run. Children from Tina's School of Dance performed for shoppers 

while wearing specially made Colour Run t-shirts. Find pictures and 

video at lutonfoodbank.org.uk/flashmob-hits-mall 

 

Cookbook Launch 

We're very excited about this project, which is the brainchild of some 

supporters who put together a selection of recipes for cooking on a 

budget. The cookbook is full of ideas for preparing dishes using typical 

food parcel items. It was launched in Luton Central Library on 

Wednesday 3 May, and the creators ran various workshops throughout 

the week. More than half of the initial print run of 200 was sold in the 

first week. Plans are afoot to make a digital version available for 

purchase on our website. Meanwhile, you can order your print copy by 

emailing info@lutonfoodbank.org.uk.  

 

 

 

 

  

                                                           
1
 The one near M&S 

http://asrproject.co.uk/
http://asrproject.co.uk/
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/flashmob-hits-mall/
mailto:info@lutonfoodbank.org.uk
mailto:info@lutonfoodbank.org.uk?subject=Foodbank%20Cookbook
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For more information please visit lutonfoodbank.org.uk/faq or call 01582 725838 

Dates for your diary  

1st July: High Town Festival 

We will have a stall in High Town road, where we will be selling dates and other items. We will 

also have a Sweets-in-the-jar competition and a treasure hunt.  

 

 

 

 

 

7th July Summer Drive  

We will be focusing on children who are at risk of 

hunger during the school holidays when they do not 

have access to school lunches. More information and 

downloadable posters can be found at 

lutonfoodbank.org.uk/summer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18-20th August Big Pedal 

A team of intrepid cyclists will 

attempt to cycle from Luton to 

Manchester in support of Luton 

Foodbank. If you would like to 

sponsor them, visit 

lutonfoodbank.org.uk/pedal. 

Please share the link with all your 

friends. 

 

 

http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/summer
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/pedal
https://hightownfestival.org/
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/pedal
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lutonfoodbank.org.uk        Charity no. EW24901 
 

Sponsorship 

Business support accounted for £24,000 of our income over the last financial year. We're 

delighted that Chiltern Homes has become one of our sponsors. 

A full list of our sponsors can be found at 

http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/business/our-sponsors/  

 

Personnel 

We've been joined by two new members of staff. Anya provides clerical and administrative 

support, while Greg maintains the website. Their posts are funded by Near Neighbours and a 

personal donation. 

 

Induction Workshops 

We have held six volunteer induction sessions since March, with twenty new volunteers going 

on to help in distribution centres, in supermarket food drives, and in our 

warehouse. 

Monthly induction workshops are planned, so if you're interested please visit 

lutonfoodbank.org.uk/volunteer or email info@lutonfoodbank.org.uk.  

 

Dates for your tummy  

Finally, a special offer for our 

supporters. We have a limited number 

of 1kg boxes of dates at tfe bargain 

price of £10 each. Visit our click-and-

collect page at 

lutonfoodbank.org.uk/dates 

 

 

HAVE A LOVELY SUMMER! 

 

 
 

 

http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/business/our-sponsors/
https://www.cuf.org.uk/near-neighbours
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/volunteer
mailto:info@lutonfoodbank.org.uk
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/dates
https://www.facebook.com/LutonFoodbank/
https://twitter.com/LutonFoodbank
http://www.chilternhomes.com/
http://lutonfoodbank.org.uk/dates

